
Jon Cerruti 
Jack Stumpf & Associates 
 
 
Having spent the past 2 years on the Board I can appreciate the opportunity to 
continue to serve my fellow Commercial practitioners. 
 
While there are many of my peers who I am sure would do an excellent job, I would 
really appreciate the opportunity to continue my service for this next term. 
 
I view each day as an opportunity to improve my industry and would be grateful for 
your vote. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
CID volunteer history on committees and task forces: 
 
Board of Directors for 2 years 
Bylaws Committee 
Education Committee 
Sponsorship Committee 
 
 


